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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: June-04-15 6:49 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I do not agree with your 24% increase request. Perhaps you should take your increase based
on Ottawa property tax increases and the Mayor of Ottawa has a target rate increase at the
2% level per year which would mean a 10% increase over the period you are asking of 2016
- 2020. 

Your product is expensive enough as it is, the increase your asking for is quite frankly
nothing but greed. Perhaps you should think first of your customers who are on fixed incomes
before coming up with such a figure.
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